
Dear Alumni: 

We have concluded our school year and are busy in the office mailing our 

SAT scores and report cards.  SAT scores were up this year and we have 

posted those scores in our summer newsletter which you will be receiving 

soon.   

We are grateful to the Lord for His provision this year.  In a tough economy, 

it would seem that finances would really be a struggle.  But the Lord has enabled most of our families 

to pay their tuition on time and that makes our lives much easier as we can meet our payroll and 

other obligations on time.  I am amazed to see how the Lord has worked this year in the areas of 

student enrollment and finances.  Thanks for praying for us.   

Current enrollment numbers have us in the mid-160’s currently and we have the summer to go to 

register more students.  We are needing to hire one new teacher for our first grade as Mrs. Karen 

Goetz has retired.  I am in the final stages of interview for a new teacher.  I am hoping to announce 

that when we release our next newsletter.  There is also a possibility of a second section of 

kindergarten.  I am not quite comfortable yet with hiring for that position, but I am asking the Lord to 

make that decision clear soon. 

Summer camps will begin June 15-17 as we are putting on a basic skills basketball camp at Parker’s 

Lake Playfield for the children in the Lakeview Commons and surrounding apartments.   We will host 

our own basketball camp here at Fourth on July 5-8.  We are also going to host a soccer camp and 

volleyball camp the week of August 1-5.  This will be for youth of all ages from third grade and up.  

We will also be at the Plymouth Days celebration handing out information and prizes.  This summer is 

“Sports Outreach Summer” and we are intentionally attempting to create interest in our church and 

school programs. 

 

Pray for us!  There is much happening around here and we are excited about the future.   

Have a great summer. 

 

In Christ, 

Mr. Alan J. Hodak, Administrator 

Fourth Baptist Christian School 
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